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This week, your TWU-led bargaining committee met with dnata
Catering management. Thanks to the pressure of TWU members,
dnata has agreed to not change the frequency of your pay to a
weekly pay cycle. Workers will continue to be paid fortnightly.
 

This is a direct result of workers’ pressure — and shows what we
can achieve when we do when we stand together as one.

But the fight isn’t over yet.

WHAT HAPPENS NOW?
We have started consultation with dnata about the “roster alignment” change. Your
representatives made it very clear to the company: workers do not support these changes.

We’ve told dnata that they need to provide details about how roster alignment will impact
your current rosters.

We will continue to consult with dnata Catering management to ensure your voices are heard
and that the company doesn’t unilaterally make decisions that affects your rosters.

Next consultation meeting: 9 April 2025

WHAT’S NEXT?

Your pressure has already made a difference.
Let’s keep it up and push back against any changes that hurt workers.

Now’s the time to join the TWU to have your voice heard.

WHAT CAN I DO?
Speak to your TWU delegate or organiser if you have any
questions.

Join the TWU - When we are together, we have more
power to win better outcomes. If you are not yet a member,
scan the QR code or click here to join today.

JOIN 
THE 
TWU

https://www.twu.com.au/join/

